
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Navigating Net Zero 
 
I am pleased to let you know that your child has been selected to participate in an 
exciting new careers project ‘Navigating Net Zero’. The goal of this project is to expose 
students to the wide range of career opportunities in the Net Zero industry. Students 
will gain opportunities to listen to and communicate directly with key employers in the 
sector, alongside completing specific and meaningful tasks geared towards engaging 
them in career pathways. The project will involve: 
 

• A launch event at school with guest speakers and work-based challenges. 

• A visit to a local Net Zero employer. 

• A feedback and pathways day to reflect on their employer experiences, explore 
career pathways, and ask any questions they may have to the experts.  

• A parent and carer information event.  
 
The launch event will be taking place in school on Tuesday 12 March during normal 
school hours. We will then contact you again with further details of the work place visit, 
which will be happening during the summer term.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the project, please feel free to contact Holly 
Robinson (Careers Guidance Lead) at holly.robinson@driffieldschool.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss H Robinson 
Careers Advisor 
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